
 
 

Dear Temple Tiger Fans, 

 

We hope you’re excited about the 2017 football season. We are very excited to showcase our 

new bleachers this season. We will be hosting two scrimmage games, as well as, six home games 

at Roger’s Stadium this year. 

 

As always, Tiger fans that have had season tickets in the past will have the opportunity to select 

their seats for the 2017 season on a first come first serve basis.  You must make this decision by 

July 30th. Season tickets will be offered for sale to the general public beginning July 31. The 

price of a season ticket will be $70.00 for each seat. This includes both scrimmages and the six 

home games. 

 

As in past years, we will be offering a Family All Sports Pass. We encourage families that have 

two or more sport athletes to save money by purchasing an All Sports Pass. We are offering 

several types of All Sports Passes this year. Please inquire with Donna Johnson if you are 

interested in purchasing an All Sports Pass. 

 

 Temple High School will be offering reserved parking passes for the football season. The price 

of the season parking pass will be $25.00. It will include both scrimmage and regular season 

games.   

 

We are looking forward to a great year, and hope to hear from you soon. If you have any 

questions or you would like to reserve your seats, please call or text Donna Johnson at 678-491-

7668 or email me at donconjohn78@gmail.com.  Also reserve seats will be available for 

purchase during Temple High School’s Open House on July 31
st
. 

 

Thanks for your continued support. GO TIGERS!!!!! 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Donna Johnson 

Season Ticket Coordinator  

mailto:donconjohn78@gmail.com

